NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET AND PROPOSED
TAX RATE OF
THE MIDDLE PECOS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

August 19, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. 405 North Spring Drive, Fort Stockton, Texas
79735

The Middle Pecos Groundwater Conservation District (District) will receive public
input at a hearing on the proposed budget and proposed tax rate for the Fiscal
Year Ending 09-30-2025. The hearing will be held at 10:00 a.m. on August 19,
2024, at 405 North Spring Drive, Fort Stockton, Texas.

In accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act, a quorum of the Board will
meet in person and less than a quorum may participate by videoconference.
The public may also join this meeting in person or as follows:

Join Zoom Meeting:

https://us02web.zoom_us/)/84246257 395?pwd=azRUSmOuTWgwc1dKWKFPY1lu
eWo1dz09

Meeting ID: 842 4625 7395
Passcode: 438283

Toll-Free Number: 1-888-992.1129
Members of the public wishing to make public comment during the meeting

or hearings must register in person at the time of the meeting or by emailing
mpgcd@mpgcd.orqg prior to 9:30 a.m. on August 19, 2024.

A copy of the proposed budget will be available 10 days before the hearing at the
District's office at 405 North Spring Drive, Fort Stockton, Texas, and on the
District's web site at www.middlepecosgcd.org.
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